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Donald C. Alexander,. 
commissioner of the Inter-
nal Revenue Service denied 
yesterday that the IRS "has 
become a lending library of 
tax return information." 

"Such an allegation sim-
ply isn't true," he said in a 
speech before the American . 
Newspaper Publishers Asso-
ciation a t the Waldorf-
Astoria Hotel. 

Afterward he commented  

to newsmen on published re-
ports that the IRS has ob-
structed a Senate Watergate 
committee inquiry into a 
$100,000 campaign contribu-
tion to President Nixon from 
Howard Hughes. 

Alexander said he stood on 
an IRS statement denying 
that the agency -engaged 
in, any coverup regarding 
the committee's investiga-
.a.n.," He said the IRS has 

and will continue to cooper 
ate with the committee. 

He said the IRS "recogniz-
es responsibility for two 
things: To preserve taxpay-
er privacy and not to reveal 
whether we're conducting 
an investigation or not." 

He also said that If the 
President requested in writ-
ing information on a taxpay-
er. by law, the request must 
be honored. He said he has 
not received any such re-. 
quests from th e 'White 
House... . 
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